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President’s Message 

November is typically our last general membership meeting for the year.  However, 

due to Covid19, social distancing requirements, and lack of fishing opportunities, the 

Board has voted to postpone our general meeting until February 2021.  Our next 

board meeting is planned for January 26, 2021.  On the agenda will be discussion 

regarding events and awards that have been postponed or cancelled altogether.  

There are awards which we normally recognize at our annual banquet, which is 

cancelled for 2020.  We have discussed having a special gathering where we can get 

together and present these awards.  We will bring that up at the January board 

meeting as well.  

We have extended the annual Reel for Early Membership to the February 2021 

meeting.  What this means is, if you join/renew your membership by our General 

Meeting on February 10, 2021, you will be entered in our annual drawing for a new 

reel, to be awarded at the February 2021 meeting.   

Our next Club Meeting will be Tuesday, February 9,  (no meeting Nov, Dec, or Jan)at the 

Carson City Sheriff’s Office, at 7:00 pm.  We will update you as to mask requirements prior to 

that meeting.  We will have our regular raffle, as well as the “Fly-fle”.  

The word is out on Pyramid and how it is fishing.  One word: DEEP.  The fish are 

deep.  Daily fishing licenses are $24/$28…I have heard both.  You will need to check 

with the Tribe, or go online to find out.  

I have missed our fishouts, club barbeque, our annual banquet, and I will miss our 

monthly meetings.  I am looking forward to making plans for 2021!  February is the 

opening of Hinkson Slough.   I am definitely looking forward to a long weekend or 

two out there.  I wish you all a Happy Thanksgiving, Merry Christmas, Happy New 

Year and much joy thru the coming holiday season.  See you after the first of the 

year!   Dave Conklin, President 

http://www.carsonflyfishing.club/


 
     

 Don’t forget to bring two flies to the next club meeting for the 

Fly-fle!! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 2020 CFFC Board   
President: David Conklin Vice President:         Tim Rowe 
Treasurer: Ken Briscoe Secretary: Stan Zuber 

Board Members 

Ed Latour               Ernie Walsh John Walsh           Bill Hammons 

                    

We are always looking for pictures for our 

website!  We can walk you through 

uploading them directly, OR, you can 

email or text them to Debby 

(davdebkel@aol.com. 775-230-3974), and 

she will set up your own album on our 

club website, and add your pictures to it. 
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